
Town of Chatham 
November 4,2021 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman,  
 
Minutes to October 2021 meeting approved as written. 
Signed vouchers. 
Signed intent to cut wood for Drew. 
Signed Equalization Data Certificate that was prepared by Rod Wood. 
Jason Eastman was in touch with Noah Bond. The government has 
extended the dead line for signing up in sam.gov to receive federal 
funding. The town of Eaton is having a meeting to decide whether or 
not to accept the funds. Tricia will ask Michelle Clark if this is something 
that the town of Chatham has to do. 
Courtney Jordan is the new Homelands Security contact person. She is 
willing to work with the town of Chatham to update the emergency 
plan. Bill Briggs will try to find a committee of 5 members to help work 
on the plan. The Selectmen voted to make Riley Pitman the Deputy 
Emergency Director to step in if Bill Briggs in not available. 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


